From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 10:31 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward ethics reporting

Hi Steve,

I wanted to send you a summary of a few of the gifts the 43rd Ward received around the holidays.

 - we received two items from Sonco Real Estate: cookies valued at under $50, as well as chocolates likely valued at over $50, which were made available to the community

 - we received a popcorn tin from Comcast Cable's Government Affairs division, valued at around $25

 - and we received a box of cookies from Insomnia Cookies, valued at $42.

As this is my first time making such a report, please let me know if there is additional information that is needed, or if I should be reporting such information in a different format.

Many thanks.

Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of Alderman Michele Smith

